

Αποστολέας: EMUNI General Assembly general assembly@emuni.si

Ημερομηνία Αποστολής: Παρασκευή, 3 Οκτωβρίου 2025

Προς: Τμήμα Γενικού Πρωτοκόλλου και Αρχείου

Αποδέκτες: othermembers@emuni.si, fullmembers@emuni.si,

associatemembers@emuni.si

Θέμα Εγγράφου: Invitation to EMUNI and UEMF conference/ 11 December 2025 /

Brussels, Belgium

Dear Esteemed Members of the EMUNI Network,

It is our great pleasure to extend a formal invitation to you for our upcoming high-level conference "Bridging Continents: Higher Education as a Tool for EU–Southern Mediterranean Cooperation".

The event, **co-organized by Emuni University** and **the Euromed University of Fes**, and supported by the Union for the Mediterranean, will take place on **11 December 2025 at the European Parliament in Brussels**. It will explore how higher education can drive the implementation of the EU–Southern Mediterranean Pact, strengthen regional alliances, and promote a structured dialogue between the EU and the Southern Mediterranean. We are honoured that **Ms. Dubravka Šuica, European Commissioner for the Mediterranean**, has already confirmed her participation as keynote speaker.

Kindly confirm your participation by **31 October 2025** by replying to this email, and please complete your registration via the following <u>link</u>. Should you require a visa, please let us know by **10 October 2025** so that we may assist you.

We look forward to your presence and valuable contribution.

With kind regards,

Polona Oblak



To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to othermembers+unsubscribe@emuni.si.